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PRESIDENTôS NOTE 

Another year has come and gone. We lost a 
good member, Ron McMinimy, last year. Those 
of us that took part in the cruise to see Christmas 
lights always started at Ron's house. he was a 
wonderful host, and he is greatly missed. 
 
As usual, he party was great. There was a lot of 
good food and laughter. Ophelia Johnson took 
some great portraits that are on the Walgreens 
Photo website. Take a look. Those that didn't 
stay and have theirs taken missed a great oppor-
tunity. 
 
The weather will hopefully cooperate, and we will 
be able to continue our Friday Night Fever in Jan-
uary.  I personally have had all the winter I can 
stand. 
 
Our membership is up this fall, and we hopefully 
will be able to show them their money was well 
spent.  
 
I hope everyone had a Merry Christmas and has 
a wonderful New Year 
 
Shirley 
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January., 2014 
MONTHLY ACTIVITY REPORT 

by 
Mike Dohrse 

 
It seems to me that this winter has had an abnormally high number of cold days with more days below freez-
ing.  It also seems we have had more wet days than the past couple of years.  The Burnet Bulletin reported 
that Burnet had the wettest October ever.  Both lakes Travis and Buchanan lake reflect that in elevated lake 
levels.  Since I live on Buchanan I follow that level more closely.  It is up over 5% & 3 feet over the low point. 
 
 
RECENT ACTIVITIES 
 
Friday - November 22 - The Monthly Dining Out - This month it was all you can eat catfish at the Eagles 
Club in Granite Shoals.  We had 22 members and 2 guests, enjoying some super catfish.  With this club, all 
you can eat has a special appeal.  Everyone had rave revues about the food and are looking forward to re-
turning for steak on another Friday Night.  This is turning out to be one of our most popular activities, thanks 
to Bob and Millie Deets 
 
Saturday, November 30 - Old Time Christmas in Bertram -  9:00AM - 2:00PM - I was contacted by Rita 
Whitley, our contact from last year, asking for us to please come back again this year.  She  said  that every-
one loved and appreciated our car club and wanted us back again.  At that time, we had 14 cars and 28 
members.  This year we were, again, the Highlight of their event.   And even though it was cold, we had more 
cars and more members than last year.  We departed the Shell Station on E Highway 29 in Burnet with 10 
cars and 15 members.  We had 11 cars and 15 members meet us there, for a total of 21 cars and 30 mem-
bers. WHAT A GREAT SHOWING.  Again our cars brought out a lot of spectators. Rita Whitley, our event 
contact, personally contacted me and told me how much they really appreciated our presence there. 
 
I personally thanked everyone who attended the event, at the time, but I want to to thank them publicly.  
THANKS to Ron Adwers, Tom and Shirley Anderson, Bob and Vee Brown, Frank Caramanica, Jim Eplan, 
Glen Gavin, Larry Hamlin, Mark and Cyndy Kidd, Bob and Kim Langer, Benny and Mary Ellen Ledesma, Bill 
and Georgia Lehr, DD Pelham,  Gene and Vicki Petterson, Carlton Smith, Keri and Cliff Tyldesley, Don and 
Barb Weber, John and Vicky Solis and Pete Solis and Wanda Terrell.  WHAT A GREAT SHOWING FOR 
OUR CLUB! 
 
Saturday - December, 6 - FRIDAY NIGHT FEVER - 5:00PM - ???.  Bring out your Hot Rods and Classic 
Cars to Cecil Atkisson Chrysler Dodge in Burnet.  The months Friday Night Fever was postponed because of 
weather. 
 
Saturday Night - December 14 - The Club Christmas Party - This is the always the Clubôs Premier Activity 
of the year.  This year we had 67 members attending.  Bob Mauck and Camilla Wenmohs did not attend, be-
cause Bob was ill.  Betsy Reese was also under the weather and didnôt make the party.  All of them were 
missed.  As in past years, everybody, I mean everybody, universally had such a good time.  I particularly no-
ticed Irl Unruh.  Nobody had a better time than he did.   In addition, he had a political style lapel button with a 
clever message.  It was a red circle with an upper case L in the center with a diagonal red line through it. 
His way of saying Noel.  Shirley Anderson did a super job MCôing the Chinese Gift Exchange.  As usual it be-
came the Entertainment Centerpiece.  With a bird house or a sleigh being the ladies most sought after gift.  
On the menôs side, it was a large knife set that was the favorite.  The food was great and the company even 
better.  I saw a number of couples dancing and enjoying the music. 
 
As in years past, Shirley and Tom Anderson handmade the table centerpieces.  They were beautiful and were 
given away as a Merry Christmas gift to members.  Thanks to you both.  We had two members who did a su-
per job recording the activity on camera, Ron Adwers and Ofelia Johnson, thanks to you both. This years 
Christmas Party lived up to billing as the TOP DONôT MISS ACTIVITY!   A special thanks to Cyndy Kidd, 
Barb Weber, Millie Deets and Shirley Anderson. 
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UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 
 
Saturday - January 3, 2014 - FRIDAY NIGHT FEVER - 5:00PM - ???.  Bring out your Hot Rods and Classic 
Cars to Cecil Atkission Chrysler Dodge in Burnet.  Our inaugural Friday Night Fever, in November, was a 
huge success with 32 cars and over 50 members.  Our second one, December 6, was cancelled because of 
severe weather.  The weather looks much better for January 3, with a high of 60 degrees with almost no wind.  
This activity gives us a chance to get together on a monthly basis, particularly in Winter.  I LOOK FORWARD 
TO SEEING YOU THERE!!!!. 
 
Friday - January 17 - The Monthly Dining Out -  This month Bob Deets is looking at the possibility of Pizza 
at Mr. Gattis in Kingsland. STAY TUNED!!  
 
February 22, - Stephanie Myersô 3rd Annual Georgetown Airport Classic Car and Vintage Plane Show - 
A GREAT  DONôT MISS CAR SHOW.  STAY TUNED!! 
 
March 22,  - The Hamilton Car Show.  This is a DONôT MISS FREE CAR SHOW.  STAY TUNED!! 
 
Progressive Dinner - I am thinking that the best time will be in the Spring.  I am looking for 3 to 4 Host Fami-
lies who will host a food course in their home, hors dôoeuvres, salad, main course and dessert.  Remember to 
be a Host Family, you have to have the capability to support parking for 20 - 35 cars and 40 to 70 people. At 
the monthly meeting I said 40-70 people and implied inside only.  What I really meant was using both the in-
side and the outside of the homes.   
 
Garage Sale - This is a fund raiser for the Club, where members donate items, not only car parts, but house-
hold goods and anything you think will sell.  Those donating need to bring the priced items to the Sale on the 
Sale date and be prepared to pick them up if the items donôt sell.  We have made as much as $900.00 with 
this Activity; especially if Billy Hutson attends. Camilla Wenmohs suggested we do this Activity at a Swap 
Meet.  I will be meeting with her to see how we can make this work.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
EDITORôS CORNER 

 
Itôs a brand new year, and things are starting off slowly, so in keeping with that, your friendly editor is late in 
putting out the January issue of our Newsletter.  Judy and I regret very much having missed the Christmas 
Party, but other obligations came up that we had to address.  There will be no minutes published this month, 
since there was no meeting in December.  Vee Brown can relax for a little while, but your humble scrivener 
expects to see Veeôs best writings for the February issue.  My apologies to Shirley for not having published 
her notes for the December issue.  Old age must be creeping up on meða bad case of CRS disease.  As a 
consequence, she cut my exorbitant salary by half.  Now itôs back to beans and baloney sandwiches for me.  
The work of an editor is so hard. 
 
By the way, any óVette enthusiasts in the crowd may be able to see a new 2014 model at the Don Hewlitt 
dealership in Georgetown.  I had to drag Judy out of the showroom, since the dark metallic green color and 
tan interior matched our first ó67, that we had for 2 months before it was totaled in a head on by an incompe-
tent driver.  His insurance company treated us to a new metallic red ó67. 
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BERTRAMôS OLD TIME CHRISTMAS 


